
Marjie


From: Marjie


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 5:31 PM


To: <craig.mclean@noaa.gov>


Subject: Alabama Map Farce


Firstly, Mr. McLean, I want to thank you and your staff for your service to the American people.  Secondly,


on behalf of those of us – and we are legion – across this great land who applaud you for standing up for


honesty, the integrity of your staff and our safety, thank you and may God protect all of you in these


turbulent times.


Sincerely,


Mrs. James Butler
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